O’Dea High School Community Responsibility Agreement

As we prepare for in-person instruction, the health and safety of each student, faculty and staff member
remains a foremost a priority. To keep our campus safe, we have a shared responsibility for our own
individual health, and the health, safety, and wellbeing of each other. This shared responsibility not only
shows respect for others, it helps limit the spread of COVID-19, which increases the likelihood of our ability
to continue in-person instruction throughout the year. We all must make the appropriate decisions to
protect ourselves and our community.

The O’Dea Community Responsibility Agreement has been created to summarize expected public health
behaviors and ensure our commitment and collective responsibility to each other.

| agree to show care and respect for myself and others in our community by:

1.
2.

9.

10.

11.

12.

Making good personal choices to minimize COVID-19 exposure both in school and outside of school
Conducting the daily health screening on the Magnus app and staying home according to King
County Department of Public Health guidelines for schools. This includes staying home if | have one
or more COVID-19 symptoms for 24 hours or more, or have been in close contact with someone
who has tested positive for COVID-19.

Calling my healthcare provider and getting tested for COVID-19 as soon as possible if | experience
symptoms.

Wearing a face covering over my nose and mouth while in public, as required by Washington State
law.

Maintaining an appropriate physical distance from others, including following gathering limitations
away from school.

Washing my hands with soap and warm water for at least 20 seconds or using a hand sanitizing
solution of at least 60% alcohol, rubbing all areas of hands until dry.

Communicating my positive COVID-19 test result or close contact | have had with someone with
COVID-19 to Laura Weinand, CFO and O’Dea contact tracer.

Reading and understanding information related to health, safety, and COVID-19 while on campus,
which can be found on the O’Dea High School website.

Agreeing to self-isolate or quarantine based on King County Department of Public Health guidelines.
Understanding that O’'Dea may have to adjust guidelines and protocols if public health data worsens
or an outbreak occurs on campus.

Holding myself accountable to these health and safety guidelines and encouraging my peers to do
the same.

Following CDC guidelines for out of state travel.



https://www.kingcounty.gov/depts/health/covid-19/schools-childcare/~/media/depts/health/communicable-diseases/documents/C19/schools-toolkit/K-covid-19-screening-flow-chart.ashx
https://www.kingcounty.gov/depts/health/covid-19/schools-childcare/~/media/depts/health/communicable-diseases/documents/C19/schools-toolkit/K-covid-19-screening-flow-chart.ashx
mailto:lweinand@odea.org
https://www.odea.org/news-calendar/fall-2020-reopening/
file:///C:/Users/astevenson/Pictures/K-covid-19-screening-flow-chart.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/travel-during-covid19.html

